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                                           Preparing students Mind, Body and Soul since 1921 

Indiana School Choice Scholarship Program  
■ You may be eligible to have the state of Indiana pay for some of your tuition: 

o Be accepted into Bishop Noll Institute 
o Be a legal resident of Indiana  
o Meet the household income limits for the program  
o Must qualify though a School Choice Tracks (pathway), including: 

 Continuing Choice Scholarship Track 
 Two Semesters in a Public School Track 
 Previous Choice Scholarship Track 
 Sibling Track   

o More information available at www.doe.in.gov/choice 

 In order to have a School Choice Scholarship application submitted: 
o A parent must provide a copy of their 2019 Federal Tax Return to Bishop Noll 
o If 2019 Federal Tax Return is not applicable, parent must provide one of the following: 

 W-2 
 Unemployment compensation statement 
 Social Security statements  
 Pension or annuity statements 
 Military or retirement benefit statements  
 Employer statement of income on company letterhead 

 

Tuition Assistance Through the Diocese of Gary 
■ You must be a member of a parish in the Diocese of Gary. 
■ Appliocations can be submitted online at: https://online.factsmgt.com/aid. 

o You must upload a copy of your 2019 W-2 or 2019 Federal Income Tax Return. 
■ Applications do not have a deadline. However, when the funds run out, they are done!   
■ We are encouraging our families to complete the online process by February 28, 2020. 
■ There is a $35 application processing fee that is non-refundable. 

 

Tuition Assistance Through Bishop Noll Institute  
■ Non-diocesan families can apply online at https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3XV07. 
■ Follow the prompts at the above site to complete the application process. 
■ Deadline to apply through BNI in this manner is April 15, 2019. 
■ There is a $35 application processing fee that is non-refundable. 

 

FRESHMEN REGISTRATION NIGHT MARCH 10 AT 6:30 P.M. 
Scholarship applications are also due at Freshmen Registration Night or by 

3:30 P.M. on March 10th if you are unable to attend. 

If you have any questions or would like to schedule an appointment, please feel free to contact Jeff Stur, 
Director of Admissions, at 219-932-9058 ext. 1008 or email: jstur@bishopnoll.org. 
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